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Mrs., Jennifer Major
31 Clayton St
Portland, ME 04103

Re: 31 Clayton St
Dear Mrs. Major:
Your application to extend existing deck 3° and enclose has been reviewed
and a permit cannot be issued because a 25” rear yard setback is required,

and your plan shows only 217,

If you have any questions regarding these requirements, please do not -~
hesitate to contact this office.

ion Services

ce: William Giroux, Zoning Administrator
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